
Friday 19th March 2021

Thank you!

Thank you to The People’s 
Church for their kind message. 
Very much appreciated!

International Day Of Maths

On Monday, the whole school celebrated ‘International Day 
of Maths’. This years theme was Maths for a better world. 
The children played Maths based games and were set the 
challenge of creating their own Maths game. Each class 
teacher chose a pupil who had WOWED them during this 
activity.

Dates for your  Diary

Wednesday 24th March-

Virtual Parents Evening

Wednesday 31st March –

Easter Holidays

Thursday 1st April – INSET 

Day

Monday 19th April – Return 

to school

Headteacher Comment

It was lovely to see all the children in their fantastic costumes for World Book Day last week. It 
certainly was a vibrant, fun day and a great way to mark their first week back at school! Thank you to 
all the families for taking part and being so creative with the costumes. 

This week we enjoyed Red Nose Day and all the donations made to school will be sent to the Comic 
Relief charity. 

We are currently developing an enrichment programme so that we can offer some more clubs after 
the Easter holidays. We will send out information to each year group before we finish and places will 
be offered on a first come, first served basis. 

Please note that these clubs will still maintain the ‘bubble’ structure so can only be offered to one 
year group each. These clubs will run for 6 weeks and we will try to make sure that at least one club 
is offered to each year group so that every child has the opportunity to attend. We will update you 
once the full programme has been decided and send out the information via Ping to book places.

Many Thanks

Mrs Higginson

Katy Higginson           
Head of School

Attendance

Week Ending 19.03.2021

R 92.9

Y1 96.2

Y2 95.6

Y3 97.6

Y4 97.8

Y5 99

Y6 96.6

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

96.6

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

95.4

Target 97%

Please remember to book an appointment time for your child’s 
virtual Parents’ Evening on the 24th March

International Maths Day 

Competition Winners.

Nursery- Che Lloyd

Reception – Lyla Lloyd

Year 1 – Deaton Eaton

Year 2 – Kaya Matley

Year 3 – Maddox Hanson

Year 4- Kyria Goma-Moukala

Year 5- Farlie Lees

Year 6 – Riley James 



World Book Day

School Values & Stars of the Week

Nursery = Che Lloyd & Bentley McKenna

Rec = Jessica Hales & Amelia Forrd

Y1 = Ebony Diamond & Alanah Collins

Y2 = Kai Southwell & Kaitlyn Renshaw

Y3 = Brayden Matley & Sienna Matley

Y4 = Alex Smith & Ruby-Lea Southwell

Y5 = Rico Alexander & Ahmed Hashmi

Y6 = Frankie Lloyd & Ethan Barry McIntyre

Terrific Time Keepers

Nursery

Well Done !!

General Information
Nursery Places = If you require a place in Nursery in 

September, please contact the school office to arrange to 

collect a nursery admissions pack.

Red Nose Day = Thank you to everyone for taking part in 

Red Nose Day and for all your kind donations.

Covid Reminders = To keep yourself and others safe, 

please remember to socially distance and we recommend 

wearing a face mask whilst you’re dropping off and picking up 

as these times can be extremely busy.

Parents’ Evening = Don’t forget to book your online 

parents’ evening appointment. Parents’ evening takes place 

(online via School Cloud) on Wednesday 24th March. 

Reception Places - If you have applied for a Reception class 

place for Sept 2021 you will receive confirmation from Trafford 

on Friday 16th April. If you have not applied for your place 

please contact the school office as a matter of urgency as the 

deadline has passed


